
Cereal Partners UK and Ireland recalls Nestlé
Frosted Shreddies because of small hard
lumps of sugar

Cereal Partners UK and Ireland are recalling Nestlé Frosted Shreddies because they may contain
small hard lumps of sugar which have formed in the product. This makes the product unsafe to
eat and may present a choking hazard. 

Product details

Nestlé Frosted Shreddies
Pack size 500g

Batch code 42850952, 42860952, 42870952, 42880952, 42890952, 42900952

Best before July 2025

Nestlé Frosted Shreddies 40g box
Pack size Sold as part of the Nestlé Box Bowl Mixed Cereals 210g pack

Batch code 42913451, 42923451, 42933451

Best before June 2025

Nestlé Frosted Shreddies 40g box
Pack size Sold as part of the Nestlé Box Bowl Mixed Cereals 210g pack

Batch code 43173451, 43183451, 43193451, 43203451, 43233451

Best before July 2025

Risk statement

This product may contain small hard lumps of sugar which makes them unsafe to eat and may
present a choking hazard.   

Action taken by the company

Nestle is recalling the above products. The company has issued a recall notice to its customers.
These notices explain to customers why the products are being recalled and tell them what to do
if they have bought the products. Please see the attached notice. 



PDF
View Customer notice: Nestle recall NESTLÉ FROSTED SHREDDIES as pdf(Open in a new
window) (0 KB)

Our advice to consumers

If you have bought any of the above products do not eat them. Instead return them to the store
from where they were bought for a full refund. Alternatively, you can contact Nestlé at
https://www.nestle-cereals.com/uk/contact.

About product recalls and withdrawals

If there is a problem with a food product that means it should not be sold, then it might be
'withdrawn' (taken off the shelves) or 'recalled' (when customers are asked to return the product).
The FSA issues Product Recall Information Notices to let consumers and local authorities know
about problems associated with food. In some cases, a 'Food Alert for Action' is issued. This
provides local authorities with details of specific action to be taken on behalf of consumers.

Ref: FSA-PRIN-09-2025

Subscribe to news and alerts

https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/fsa-alerts-files/production/FSA-PRIN-09-2025/Customer-notice-Nestle-recall-NESTLÉ-FROSTED-SHREDDIES.pdf
https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/fsa-alerts-files/production/FSA-PRIN-09-2025/Customer-notice-Nestle-recall-NESTLÉ-FROSTED-SHREDDIES.pdf
https://www.food.gov.uk/news-alerts/signin

